Evacuation Drill 2024

Hello, Parents/Guardians!

On Monday, November 25, Liberty School District will practice an evacuation drill at 2:00 PM.
Students will exit the same way they would during a fire drill, but they and the staff are to go to
their designated evacuation sites.

The following are the evacuation sites:
Pre K - 5th Grade - Liberty Christian Church - corner of N Park St and E State St

6th - 12th Grade - St. Brigid Church - 706 N Main St (Hwy 104)

We will make sure the students pack up their book bags before we go so that we can dismiss
them from those sites. We will have the buses pick the students up at the churches to go home
that evening around 2:40 PM. Any student driver or those who have practice after school will
be allowed to return to the school building, escorted by staff.

If any students are being picked up from school that day, please get them at the appropriate
evacuation site. You must sign them out, which will not occur until buses depart around 2:50
PM. Use the parking lot while waiting for buses to clear the area. Allow some extra time to pick
up your child for that day. Thanks for your cooperation in advance. Also, older siblings who pick
up younger students will be allowed to go to the Liberty Christian Church to do this around 2:45
PM.

We just want you to be informed about this and plan accordingly. We need to be prepared to
be dismissed from another location. This is another opportunity to ensure our student’s safety.
Thank you for your support and understanding!

Note: Look for reminders on social media and ParentSquare.

Respectfully,

Kelle S. Bunch
Superintendent



Details:
Site coordinators are to grab the gym bag and Emergency Binder.
The order of dismissal: 1. Buses plan to leave around 2:40 PM

2. Student drivers, sport participants and staff’s children will be
escorted back to school by staff members around 2:45 PM

3. Parents plan to pick -up around 2:50 PM



